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The Regional Directors of the Arizona Association of School Psychologists are sponsoring the following webinar:

Thursday October, 27, 2022
By
Lori Bird
Udall Shumway

Legal Guidance and Practice Implications for the Arizona House Bill 2161 (Parent Bill of Rights)

Virtual 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.


Description: In April, 2022 the Arizona Senate passed HB 2161, which focuses on increasing parent rights for minor children within the education system. HB 2161 went into effect in September, 2022. Specifically, HB 2161 expands parental rights regarding the upbringing, education, health care, and mental health of their minor children. Since its enactment, mental health providers and other school personnel have questioned important aspects of the bill such as record keeping, mental health universal screening, and how to balance keeping parents informed while also providing students with a measure of confidentiality. Lori Bird, JD, from Udall Shumway will provide critical guidance to participants regarding understanding HB 2161 and how to engage in ethical practices while still adhering to these new guidelines. 

Practicing school psychologists will be available to help provide guidance on practice implications for the field.

Workshop Objectives:

1. Participants will gain understanding of HB 2161.
2. Participants will gain understanding on changes to daily practices to align with requirements outlined in HB 2161.
3. Participants will learn strategies to align ethical and legal practices related to HB 2161.
4. Participants will receive practical suggestions regarding implications and applications of this law in school psychological practice, and have an opportunity to ask questions.


Presenter Information: Lori Bird joined Udall Shumway in July 2022. Ms. Bird graduated from New England School of Law in Boston and began her career working as an associate in a medical malpractice defense firm. Prior to joining Udall Shumway, she served as general counsel for the Scottsdale Unified School District. Ms. Bird also worked at the Arizona Department of Education serving as the Chief of Dispute Resolution overseeing the special education state complaint, mediation, due process and facilitated IEP programs. She represented parents in special education and disability related matters during her 15 years in private practice. Ms. Bird’s legal experience spans over 25 years, 20 of those years spent working in the area of education, and she brings that experience when serving the needs
of clients.

This workshop provides NASP-approved CPD credits for school psychologists.  Our NASP Provider number is 1013.  AASP maintains responsibility for the program and its content.  Two (2) CPD credits will be given to attendees who are present for the entire webinar. 

Cost:  No cost to AASP members, $10 for non-members
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